
Year 3 having their first  

recorder lesson  

Year 5 are exploring flowering and 

non-flowering plants along with seed  

dispersal in the school playground 

By Dhruv and Amaia  

Year 2  are learning about  

coordinates in numeracy. 

CLEAN FOR THE QUEEN 

Year 4  went litter picking  

on  Camrose Avenue 

Nursery  are making sushi roll sandwiches as 

part of their healthy eating topic. 

Year 1V  are learning about St. Georges 

Day which was on Saturday 23rd April. 

28/04/16 

Year 6 are 

dramatising a 

scene from  

The Tudor  

period 


